


Please
summarise why:

This is a challenge made more difficult by changes in
habits resulting from Covid. 

Water efficiency not only will help maintain water 
supplies, it will also help reduce carbon and energy 
costs. As a significant portion of energy use is heating
water, there is also energy savings to be made through 
water efficiency. 

We therefore trust that all new developments planned for
the Borough are as water efficient as possible, and we 
would welcome the opportunity to collaborate/partner in 
the area of water efficiency where we can. 

We also thank you for continuing to support and challenge
us through membership on our Customer Challenge Group. We 
look forward to continuing this partnership moving forward
as we develop our next Business Plan.

If you have no more representations to add, please select this box
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